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I am writing in opposition to SB 348, as well as the manner in which it was added to 

measure 114.  It was pure deception waiting until 7:00 pm on Friday night.  You are 

NOT representing the people of your districts, you are secretly trying to push your 

own agenda.  This is not a representative government, it is a dictatorship.  The 

measure is still in the court system but you continue to try to push your special 

interests.  These additions to measure 114 have a negative effect and make  it a 

much worse bill.  More regulation is not what Oregon needs. 


